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October   29,   2020   
  
  

Dear   AESD   Families,   
  

The  following  information  is  provided  to  keep  you  informed  about                     
the   Anaheim   Elementary   School   District:   

  
2020-2021   Calendar   
Please   note   that   December   17   will   be   a   non-school   day   for   students   
as   teachers   will   be   working   in   their   classrooms   to   prepare   for   the   
return   to   on-site   instruction.   More   information   from   each   school   site   
will   be   provided   to   students   and   parents.     

  
District   Reopening   Plan   
AESD  has  developed  a  District  Reopening  Plan  following  the                   
guidance  from  the  California  Department  of  Public  Health  released                   
on  August  3,  2020.  In  addition,  each  school  will  develop  a  site  plan                           
specific  to  your  child’s  school  and  will  share  that  information  with  all                         
families.  To  access  the  district  plan,  please  click  on  the  following                       
links:   

● English   -   AESD   Reopening   Plan   (October   2020)   
● Spanish   -   AESD   Reopening   Plan   (October   2020)   
● Korean   -   AESD   Reopening   Plan   (October   2020)   

  
School   Reopening   Communication   
Every   school   site   will   be   communicating   their   site-specific   reopening   
plan   with   both   staff   and   families   in   November.   

● On   11/2   schools   will   communicate   the   A/B   cohort   
assignments   for   all   general   education   students.   

● During   the   week   of   11/9   communication   will   include   
screening   procedures,   visitor   policies,   and   safety   protocols.   

● During   the   week   of   11/30   communication   will   include   various   
schedules,   safety   information,   and   protocols   for   
symptomatic   students   and   staff.   

  
Thank   you   for   your   ongoing   support   of   our   district.   We   wish   you   
continued   health   and   safety.   

  
Sincerely,   
Dr.   Christopher   Downing   
Superintendent   

  
  
  

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AjsNi3GCuegN2V9Q3aVbDECdMmg1dCWZ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UiCHASYRkOlHA_nguy0o0yVjX74gsSj0/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wzkVFQ-kyXQhk-QDe40R-VEgtxevjA14/view?usp=sharing

